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Dear Member 
 
The Bright Exchange has changed to 
a web site based system. 
http://www.brightexchange.org.uk 
 
PRIVATE MEMBERS’ AREA 
includes: 

• Directory to view  

• Update your own member 

profile, offers and needs 

• Do your own transactions at 

any time 

• Request updates (frequency to 

suit you) 

• Log time restricted offers and 

needs 

• Respond to offers and needs 

• View latest news and meeting 

minutes 

We will arrange a ‘buddy’ system for 
those without access to computers. 
 
We will offer support to log on and 
use the website. 
 
 
 
OPTING OUT 
If you no longer want to be a member 
of Brights do please let us know 
 

 
Socials 
 
We will be hosting regular socials for 
members to get together. The first of 
these will be Sunday Brunch (bring 
food/snacks to share)  
 
Date:  Sunday 28 May 
 
Time:  12.00 – 1.30 pm 
 
Venue: Deborah’s 

16C Clarendon Villas, 
Hove, BN3 3RB 
 

Tel:  Deborah 01273 875304 
 
Email: 
coregroup@brightexchange.org.uk       
  
 
Support will be available on the day 
to get online and use the website. 
 
We look forward to seeing you, 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Core group - Deborah, Suzi, Maggie,   


